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Risk of blood loss from a haemodialysis line caused by leakage 
at the blood chamber connection  

It has been reported by the MHRA that a manufacturer of a haemodialysis line has 
reported that there is a risk of blood loss caused by leakage at the blood chamber 
connection.   
 
https://www.gov.uk/drug-device-alerts/haemodialysis-crit-line-blood-chamber-with-
product-code-cl10021021-recall-due-to-risk-of-blood-loss 
 
 

Action  
  

 Identify and quarantine affected devices listed in the Field Safety Notice. 

 Return the reply form  
 Contact the manufacturer via email for advice on how to return affected product 

to the manufacturer. 
 
 
 
Please submit comments, solutions, and personal experience to:  
 

Dr. Paul Rylance, RA-BRS Patient Safety lead by email to: paul.rylance@nhs.net  
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/drug-device-alerts/haemodialysis-crit-line-blood-chamber-with-product-code-cl10021021-recall-due-to-risk-of-blood-loss
https://www.gov.uk/drug-device-alerts/haemodialysis-crit-line-blood-chamber-with-product-code-cl10021021-recall-due-to-risk-of-blood-loss

